
From: Schimsa, Rebecca
To:
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/4/2011 9:41:42 AM
Subject: Delegation Notice

Good morning Oconee Delegation,

The Governor would like you to know that she will be in Clemson for the Clemson University Canada Center opening 
on the evening of Tuesday, March 8th. Please remember that her schedule is always subject to change, and do not 
hesitate to let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Becca

Rebecca Schimsa
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Special Assistant to the Chief of Staff, Tim Pearson
1205 Pendleton Street | Columbia, SC 29201
O: (803)734-5068 | C: (803)429-4561
RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
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